
 

 

Tioga Central School District closed until April 14 

Dear Tioga Central Families, 

The Tioga County Department of Health and Office of Emergency Management has directed our 

school district to close effective today until April 14th. While this was a difficult decision, we recognize 

the need to act decisively to help protect our students, staff and community from the coronavirus.  

Please note the campus will be completely closed to all students, parents, and community members 

unless specific arrangements are made with building Principals.   

This week our teachers will be making calls to all of their students to check on each of them and 

coordinate activities for this coming week.  Our team has developed a comprehensive plan to provide 

instructional opportunities and materials our students can do at home.  This will include options for both 

hard copy and online educational activities.   

If you need anything at all, please contact us.   I recommend everyone check our website at 

https://www.tiogacentral.org/, and subscribe to our twitter feed @tiogatigers for up to the minute 

information.  You can also call us at 607-687-8000.   

This will be a difficult time for everyone in our school community but we will face these 

obstacles together because we are Tioga Strong!   

Take care of yourselves and each other, 

 

David Hamilton, Superintendent 

March 14, 2020 
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